
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: New Development Borden PEI
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:19:57 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:29 PM
Subject: FW: New Development Borden PEI
 
 
 
From: Margo Dooks [mailto:margodooks@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 8:59 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: New Development Borden PEI
 
Good Morning A. MacEwen:
 
I am writing to you in opposition to the new development of gas, convenience and Tim
Hortons proposed for the Borden PEI area.
 
There is no need for this development to take place.
 
We have three gas and convenience in the area if which two are local residents which depend
on this for their livelihoods.
 
These businesses contribute to the neighbourhoods as they live in the neighborhoods.
 
Cerettias for example have great prices very close to big box stores. Alot of locals shop here.
If we loose this store we will have to go to Summerside for groceries which will cost more all
the way around.
 
The economy is in rough shape these days and by letting this happen will make it worse.
 
So please accept this letter which opposes the new development for the area.
 
Margo Dooks
103 Wallys Lane
Cape Traverse PEI
C0A1X0
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